Mr. A. J. Martz, Vice Principal, North High School, Denver, Colorado.

Dear Mr. Martz:

I have a letter from Thomas A. Evans, the alumni secretary at Baker University. He says: "E. V. (Virgil) Wood has told me you desired the address of Glen Woods. I am sorry, but we do not have it. Should I receive it in the near future, I will forward it to you."

I am sorry, Mr. Marts, that I can give you no information, but like the angel that tried, I was willing.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH